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Tēnā koe Scott, 

Official information request  

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 8 February 2022 seeking 
the following information from the New Zealand Security Intelligence Service (NZSIS). 

1. A copy of the NZSIS Data Strategy 2020 

2. Copies of all email communications between Director Kitteridge or the NZSIS Knowledge 
Manager and  

a. Chief Science Advisor Juliet Gerrard;  

b. Government Chief Data Steward Mark Sowden or  

c. Data Ethics Advisory Group Chair Dr Nessa Lynch; 

d. on the topic of data ethics since the beginning of 2019.  

On 7 March 2022 you were advised of an extension to the time limit for responding to this 
request, to 18 March 2022, due to the consultations necessary to make a decision. Thank 
you for your patience while we prepared a response to your request.  

A copy of the NZSIS Data Strategy is enclosed. Some information has been withheld under 
section 6(a) of the OIA, to protect the security or defence of New Zealand or the international 
relations of the New Zealand government.  

A copy of the requested email communications between myself and Mark Sowden are 
enclosed. Some information has been withheld under section 6(a) of the OIA.  

There were no additional emails in-scope of your request. As such, I must refuse your 
request for all other email communications under s18(e) of the OIA, as the information you 
requested does not exist or despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found.   

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
oia.privacy@nzsis.govt.nz.  You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman of this decision.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.   

Ngā mihi, 
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